
Why should you join OBIG?
Increase medical student exposure to OBGYN
and related specialities
Network with clinical and research faculty,
residents, and peers
Mentorship from physicians and L3s/L4s
Learn new skills through workshops
Winter Preceptorship Opportunities

What We Have Planned

Interested?
Come meet some
of the Exec Board
at the Activities
Fair! Also, sign up
for the email list to
get details about
our first meeting!

Want to learn more? Reach out!

President: Eloise Day                   eday1@lsuhsc.edu
Vice President: Aiden Jacobs    ajaco7@lsuhsc.edu
Secretary: Lacey Budd                lbudd@lsuhsc.edu
Treasurer: Emily Dubuisson      edubui@lsuhsc.edu

OBIG
OBGYN 
Interest Group

2-3 Meetings per semester!
Community outreach and volunteer
events
Trauma Informed Care Workshop
Contraceptive (IUD/Nexplanon)
Workshop
Speciality and Fellowship Panel
2024-2025 Residency Centralized
Application Service Match Process
Panel

Commitment
No mandatory meetings!
Tentative Dues: $20

As much or as little
commitment as you want!


